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K3/K4/K5 Roundup Rescheduled 
 

Because of the bad weather on Monday we were not 
able to have the Roundup.  We have rescheduled it 
for this coming Monday, February 26

th
 at 6:00pm.  

Please let any family or friends know about this 
change. 

 
 
 
 
   
   
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

Lance List, Principal 

 

February 26 
Preschool/Kindergarten 
Roundup, 6:00pm 
 
March 3 
CEA Winter Outing 
Civic Center, 4:00pm 
 
March 4 
Traveling Choir 
Trinity, Coleman 
9:00am 
 
March 5 – 8 
Spirit Week 
 
March 5 
Trinity/St. John Bball 
Pizza Party, 5:00pm 
 
March 8 
Pep Rally, 1:30pm 
 
March 9 
No School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Cardinal Chronicle 

Hot Lunch 
 
Hot Lunch for this week is Chicken Nuggets and Tater Tots given by the 
Kegley family for Liam’s birthday.  The cost is $2.00. 
 
Box Tops 
 
We will be sending in our Box Tops collection soon.  If you have any 
Box Tops please bring them in by next Friday, March 2.  Thank you for 
helping out our school in this way. 
 
Registration Email 
 
We are testing our online registration tool for PowerSchool. On January 
19th you received an email with instructions on how to input data for 
your 17-18 student. This is NOT registration for the 18-19 school 
year. This is just a practice run so we can see how the forms work and 
what changes will be necessary before opening up the 18-19 
registration. You will be asked to enter a lot of the data that we have 
already, but this is necessary this first time to create a baseline for the 
registration tool. If you come across things on the forms that are 
confusing or should be worded differently, I'd love to hear from you. 
Send me an email directly at school@stjohnpeshtigo.org. Thank you for 
your willingness to help us get this tool ready to go for 18-19! 
 
To date we have had only 3 families complete this process.  Please 
take some time to do this for the benefit of making sure the 
system will be at its best for the 18-19 registration.  If you no 
longer have the email you can use this web address  
 
https://secure.infosnap.com/family/gosnap.aspx?action=11554&culture
=en 
 

 

School Cleaning 
 
2/19-2/25 Ruechel 
2/26-3/4 Maedke 

3/5-3/11 OPEN 

St. John Lutheran School 
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School Cleaning 
 
We have two open dates for school cleaning, March 5 – 11 and March 12 -18.  If 
you can help out by taking either of these weeks please sign up on our website 
or contact Mr. List.  If you have already helped or signed up for 2 weeks of 
cleaning this year we will pay you $50 for your time. 
 

CEA Winter Outing 
 
Our annual CEA Winter Outing is scheduled for Saturday, March 3rd.  There will 
be ice skating at the Marinette Civic Center from 4:00 – 5:30 followed by pizza at 
Luigi’s in Peshtigo. The ice rink was rented for a cost of $120 (including skate 
rentals) that will be split up by all the families attending. The pizza will be paid for 
by the CEA.  Please sign up on SignupGenius so we can plan for how many 
will be attending.  We hope you will join us for this night of family and fellowship 
together. 
 

Singing in Church 
 
The Traveling Choir will be singing at Trinity, Coleman on March 4.  The service 
begins at 9:00am. 
. 
2017 Tax Receipts 
 
The 2017 Tuition Tax Receipts were sent out to your emails.  If you did not 
receive it or you found an error, please contact Mr. List. 
 
Mission Offering 
 
Lutherans for Life – Saving children from abortion 
 
Last week’s mission offering was $48.34. Our total for the 2nd Semester is 
$170.73.  Thank you for your generous gifts! 
 
2 Corinthians 9:7 – Each one should give what he has decided in his heart to 
give…for God loves a cheerful giver. 
 
Did You Know? 
 
Today is National Chili Day. 
 
The fourth Thursday in February honors one of America’s favorite winter dishes–
chili, which is also known as chili con carne (chili with meat). 
 
Sources:  
nationaldaycalendar.com 


